
Dear comrades in the Young Communist League in the United States of America.

We thank you for your message to our conference, which expresses the international solidarity
that must exist among all the free people of the world.

Especially in these global circumstances in which the contradiction between the global
imperialist powers intensifies, and the methods of repression of the Zionist occupation of our
Palestinian people intensify, in an attempt to eliminate our just cause of liberation and
independence.

We know very well in the Palestinian Communist Youth Union, that Zionism is an integral part of
imperialism, so that by our struggle for the liberation of Palestine we will be fighting against
global imperialism and its fascist manifestations.  And that you, with your support and solidarity
with us, contribute to a large part in this battle.

When we read your letter, we feel that the imperialist ruling class in the United States of
America, which supports the Zionist occupation of the land of Palestine, is not a destiny for the
peoples, and that one day it will disappear, and the relationship between our people and the
peoples of the world will return to international brotherhood and friendship.

Long live Marxism-Leninism, long live revolutionary socialism, long live the struggle of the
Palestinian people, long live international solidarity, workers of the world unite!


